
Class %

Robins 93.51%

Woodpeckers 96.16%

Kingfishers 94.22%

Reminders and
Information........

 Woodpeckers Class
for achieving the
highest percentage
this week

Please remember to be on time for school - children need to
be in their seats at 8.40am, learning. Every minute helps
them and every minute is time lost from their learning and
over time is a huge and needless disadvantage for them. 

Children in Need: this year the children can wear an
accessory or one item of clothing with spots on.
Donations for the charity will be welcomed - further
details will follow.

Upcoming Events
after half term
See Diary Dates for details........
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Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome back after half term. We do hope you had a lovely, restful break and holiday.
Congratulations to our fabulous FOSS for organising a marvellous disco at the end of
half term. They raised £307 to go towards supporting the school. Also, a huge well
done to Amelia-Rose in Woodpeckers for being a courageous advocate and cutting off
her beautiful, long hair to raise money for Little Princess Trust who make wigs for
those who have lost their hair due to cancer or ill health. Also we wanted to draw your
attention to the Sporle Relief in Need Charity who are able to offer financial
assistance during times of need or hardship. If you think you or someone you know may
benefit from this charity, please see the attached form and complete and send back to
townfarmclerk@gmail.com  

Attendance Awards............

"let your light shine"
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Well done to 

Monday 6th November - 
Dodgeball Competition Yrs 4 and 5

Friday 10th November -
Remembrance service at the Church

Friday 17th November 
Children in Need

Monday 27th November
Sportshall Athletics - 
at TNHA Yrs 3 - 6

There will be various items available for sale to raise
monies for Remembrance Day. They will be available
at the school office from now

Here is a picture of our fabulous Amelia-Rose
who raised money for the Little Princess Trust.

Well done Amelia!

mailto:townfarmclerk@gmail.com


Award Goes to... For.........

Reader of the week Alfie super effort in practicing Fred talking words (segmenting words)

Writer of the week Harry fantastic perseverance, effort and handwriting in his
independent writing

Mathematician of the week Sebastian  superb number formation 

Shining Light Casey-Jay for always having a massive smile on his face when coming into
school! 
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Award Goes to... For.........

Reader of the week Lucy for confidence in finding evidence for her thinking

Writer of the week Riley for working hard on his handwriting 

Mathematician of the week Nicholas working hard on his multiplication in maths 

Shining Light Riley for always doing his best every day 

Tackling Tables
None this

week
- come on guys, practise at home

Reads at home for Alfie,  Jacob 

The Nar Valley Federation of Church Academies

AWARDS
"let your light shine"
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The Nar Valley Federation of Church Academies

AWARDS
"let your light shine"

Award Goes to... For.........

Reader of the week Olivia continued dedication to home reading

Writer of the week Kai being ‘a captain of his own learning’ in his approach to writing

Mathematician of the week Ella-Rose Improvements in column subtraction this week

Shining Light Bella excellent learning behaviours and for doing extra work at home

Tackling Tables Multiple children Bailey, Annabelle, Joel, Olivia all received certificates

Reads at home Olivia 50 reads at home (Silver Badge)
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Continued on next page........



Message from the
Executive Headteacher....
Parents’/Carers’ survey;

Thank you to everyone who filled this in, we really appreciate
your feedback. The survey was largely positive with some very
lovely comments, so thank you. A couple of you made a very good
point about the Harvest Festival, which was that the timing
wasn’t as helpful as it could have been as you all had a long wait,
and also that families weren’t clear what to do. In previous
years we have held our Macmillan coffee afternoon after
Harvest Festival and some of you suggested going back to this.
Miss Behan and I acknowledge your feedback and think this is
an excellent plan, so consider it booked for next year. Also,
we’ll ensure that future Church Services finish with a more
helpful timeframe. Thank you all for your comments.

We had a very busy Open Day yesterday and our children who
showed round our visitors were complimented on their
helpfulness and lovely manners. Well done Kingfishers children!

Safeguarding

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Anne Neary
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Thank you as always for your support and partnership,

Head of School
Sporle C of E Primary Academy

Executive Headteacher
Nar Valley Federation of Church Academies

Castle Acre, Narborough and Sporle C of E Primary Academy

Friends of Sporle School (FOSS).........

Our Friends of Sporle School organise events throughout the
year and are always looking for new members so if you would
like to join them, please do speak to a member on the
playground or speak to the school office.  

"let your light shine"
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Prayer for the Week....
Dear Lord, 

We thank you for everything we have, such as our health and we are always grateful.
         

          By Bella 
Amen       

Parent Talk is a first-of-its-
kind free online service

which provides accessible
and trustworthy advice,
support, and reassurance
for parents and carers of

children aged 0-19, or up to
25 if a child has a special

educational need or
disability. Parents and

carers can access one-to-
one support from a

parenting coach – a trained
family support worker – as
well as advice and guidance
articles across a range of

common parenting
challenges. Last year the
service supported over

500,000 families across the
UK.

https://www.actionforchildr
en.org.uk/our-work-and-

impact/policy-work-
campaigns-and-

research/policy-
reports/school-refusal-

insights-from-parent-talk-
2022-23/?utm_source=sm 


